
From: Mary Carbine [mailto:MCarbine@visitdowntownmadison.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 10:16 AM 
To: Fruhling, William 

Cc: Greg Frank 
Subject: BID board supports the adoption of resolution (Leg File 36697)  

 
At its February 5, 2015 meeting, the Board of Madison’s Central Business Improvement District (BID) 
voted to support the adoption of the following resolution. 
 
Leg File ID 36697, Directing the Department of Planning and Community and Economic Development to 
conduct a one or two year collaborative effort to implement many of the recommendations in the 2012 
adopted Downtown Plan, and to take an expanded and more detailed look at a number of issues 
associated with State Street, the Capitol Square, and adjacent areas. 
 
Thanks, 
__________________________________________  
 
Mary Carbine 
Executive Director 
Madison's Central Business Improvement District (BID) 
122 W. Washington Ave., Ste. 250, Madison, WI  53703 
t: (608) 512-1340 
mcarbine@visitdowntownmadison.com 
www.visitdowntownmadison.com 
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